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QFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATOR

WAR 1 6 1966
DDI- /07 (-6 ]

Admiral W. F, Raborn
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Red:

Thank you for your thoughtful letter of March 3, 1966. I have
read your remarks and the attached document with a full appreciation
of the considerable effort which was made in coming to grips with
this difficult analysis, I am pleased that we have been able to
contribute to the efforts of your staff, and assure you that we

- stand ready to be of assistance whenever possible.

Sincerely,

*NASA Declassification/Release Instructions on File*
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